
Correction to Boomerang Alliance submission to the Product Stewardship Amendment Bill 
(Packaging) Inquiry

The submission incorrectly stated that APCO had resisted the 

introduction of a container deposit scheme. The submission should have referred to 

the National Packaging Covenant Industry Association, which existed 

under an earlier iteration of the Covenant. Neither that earlier 

iteration of the Covenant, nor the National Packaging Covenant Industry 

Association, still exist. We note that the current iteration of the 

Covenant, which commenced on 1 January 2017, provides that the Covenant 

is apolitical, and that APCO, which was established in 2016 to 

administer the updated Covenant, has never opposed the introduction of a 

Container Deposit Scheme.

Jeff Angel
Convenor/Director
Boomerang Alliance
PO Box K61. Haymarket. NSW. 1240
www.boomerangalliance.org.au
02 9211 5022

 

 

 

Correction to Boomerang Alliance submission to the Product Stewardship 
Amendment Bill (Packaging) Inquiry

 

The submission incorrectly stated that APCO had resisted the 

introduction of a container deposit scheme. The submission now refers should have 
referred to 

Product Stewardship Amendment (Packaging and Plastics) Bill 2019
Submission 16 - Supplementary Submission

http://www.boomerangalliance.org.au/


the National Packaging Covenant Industry Association, which existed 

under an earlier iteration of the Covenant. Neither that earlier 

iteration of the Covenant, nor the National Packaging Covenant Industry 

Association, still exist. We note that the current iteration of the 

Covenant, which commenced on 1 January 2017, provides that the Covenant 

is apolitical, and that APCO, which was established in 2016 to 

administer the updated Covenant, has never opposed the introduction of a 

Container Deposit Scheme.

 
 
 

 

 

-----Original Message-----
From: Jeff Angel [mailto:jeff.angel@boomerangalliance.org.au] 
Sent: Monday, 23 December 2019 6:30 PM
To: Committee, EC (SEN)
Cc: Peter Brisbane; Toby Hutcheon; Brooke Donnelly; Jayne Paramor; Iwona 
Falkiner
Subject: Corrected submission to Product Stewardship Amendment Bill (Packaging) 
Inquiry

 

Hi Committee Secretary,

 

Please find attached a corrected version of our submission.
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-- 

Jeff Angel

Director, Boomerang Alliance

www.boomerangalliance.org.au
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